
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to voice my concerns over the proposed development at Thomas Stephens 
Reserve. I strongly feel that the proposal will affect the current low-key, relaxed community feel 
that is shared and loved by many local residents. I do not believe that the development is in the 
interest of the locals, who utilise this area as a hub. The proposal set out is looking towards 
encouraging visitors to the area and whilst this may have a small positive impact for the local 
businesses, I feel it will have a large negative impact on local residents.

I would be greatly saddened to see this area change to cater to tourists and take away what is 
considered the heart and soul for so many people.

regards

Kristina Thomas
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